
  Stanton Community Schools March 21, 2024

 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

 
Upcoming School Events 

 
 

Thursday March 21, 2024    
State Speech @ Kearney, NE 

 
Spelling Bee @ MS Gym 

Written Round 8:30am / Verbal Round 10am 
 

Youth Writing @ Norfolk Public Library 
*Depart 5:15pm / Return 8:30pm 

 
Friday March 22, 2024  

Varsity Track Invitational @ Mt Marty University 
*Dismiss 8:15 / Depart 8:30 / Return 9pm* 

 
Send Off 1:50pm for All-State Band 

 
Saturday March 23, 2024 

Class C All-State Band @ Kearney HS 
*Depart 2pm / Return 11pm* 

 

Sunday March 24, 2024 
Tri-M Group to Watch – The Lion King Musical 

*Departure 1:45pm / Return 11:30pm* 
 

Monday March 25, 2024 
Jazz Festival @ NECC in Norfolk 

*Dismiss 1:05 / Depart 1:20pm / Return 6:30pm* 
 

Art Day @ Wayne State College 
*Dismiss 8:52am / Depart 9am / Return 4:15pm*  

 
EHC Quiz Bowl 5pm @ Bancroft Rosalie 

*Dismiss 3:20pm / Depart 3:30pm / Return 10pm* 
 

Tuesday March 26, 2024 
Varsity Track Invitational 11am @ Stanton 

*Dismiss 9:15am / Depart 9:30am / Return pm* 
 

Wednesday March 27, 2024                
No Academic / Athletic Events Today 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast – Pancake on a Stick 
 Lunch –Walking Taco, Corn, Rice Krispy, Fruit and Milk 

K-8 Alternates: PB & J, or Pretzel with Yogurt & Cheese Stick 
9-12 Alternate PB& J, Chef Salad, or Cheese Quesadilla 

 
******************************************************** 

 
Upcoming Student Meetings 

 
Homeroom Meetings - Wednesdays 

FB Senior Leadership: March 27, April 10, 24, May 1 
Girls High School Basketball: April 3 

FFA: April 17, May 15 
Stuco: May 8 

 
Advisory Meetings - Mondays 

Stuco: April 8, 29, May 13 
NHS: April 15, 22 

 
Boys and Girls State – Junior Students 

If you are interested in Boys and Girls State, please come 
to see Mrs. Hardy or Mrs. Ganskow in the Counselor’s 

Office. Interviews are March 21st. 
 
 

HS Girls Basketball Meeting – April 3rd 
Girls basketball sign-up for this summer and next year will be in 
Mr. Alexander’s room during homeroom on April 3rd. All girls in 

grades 8-11 wanting to play basketball should attend. If you 
cannot make that meeting, visit with Mr. Alexander beforehand.  


